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GAMES AND GIGGLES WIITH A PARENT (9am-10am) 
 

Elephants: Tuesday, 14th December   
Bears: Thursday, 16th December 

Crocodiles: Friday, 17th December 
Flamingos: Monday, 20th December  

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This term, as part of our theme work titled ‘Toys,’ children have been exploring the wonderful 
world of board games (traditional and new).  
 
To celebrate all of the superb learning this has taken place, we are organising a special 
‘Games and Giggles with a Parent’ session in school. During the session, your child will have 
the opportunity to play and enjoy a board game with you.  
 
The sessions will take place in the hall from 9am to 10am on the following dates: 
 

• Elephants: Tuesday, 14th December   

• Bears: Thursday, 16th December 

• Crocodiles: Friday, 17th December 

• Flamingos: Monday, 20th December  
 
 
Regrettably, due the current uncertainty around the Omicron Covid strain, we have had to 
review and update our school’s risk assessment procedures in line with revised safety 
measures.  
 
We can only safely accommodate a maximum of 10 parents in the hall for each class 
session; class places will be allocated on a ‘first come first served’ basis.  
 
During the session, you will remain in a ‘family bubble’ with your child, with social 
distancing measures in place.  
 
We are kindly asking that parents attending the session bring a favourite board game 
from home, if possible. If you do not have board games at home then please do not worry as 
we will be able to provide you with one. Please ensure that games are appropriate for use in 
school and can be played with 2 players – electronic games, including those on a tablet, are 
not permitted. 
 
 
To support with our Covid safety measures, we must request that: 
 

✓ only one parent/carer attends the session 
✓ all visitors wear a face covering at all times when on school premises  
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✓ all visitors adhere to the social distancing measures that we have in place at all times 
 
In order to keep the number of people in school to a minimum, we will not be able to 
accommodate younger siblings at the session (including babies in pushchairs).  
 
We cannot accommodate any visitors that: 

• are displaying Covid symptoms 

• are awaiting a Covid test result  

• are currently positive with Covid 

• are living with somebody currently positive with Covid.  
 
Over the coming days, class teachers will send out their invitation letters (these will be 
printed). If you would like to attend the session, please complete and return your child’s slip as 
soon as possible. Class teachers will confirm via Class Dojo whether a place has been 
allocated (this will depend on how many return slips we receive). 
 
In order to keep our school community as safe as possible, we strongly advise that any 
parents/carers out a Covid LFD test at home on the morning of or the night before attending 
any sessions in school. 
 
We are so sorry that we cannot accommodate all families at this current moment in time.  
Where children do not have a parent attending the session, rest assured that they will still 

enjoy board games with their friends in class. 😊 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms. K Leach            
 
Headteacher 
 


